
 
 
 
July 29, 2024 
 
 
To All My Beloved Patients, 
 
I’m writing to you today to inform you that after 28 years of service to the Manchester 
Community, I’ve decided to leave clinical practice at the OBGYN Group of Eastern 
Connecticut.  
 
Being a healthcare provider today is demanding and takes a high level of commitment 
of time and effort. I’ve spent my entire life trying to provide the best care possible to you. 
All of you have taught me new things each day that constantly modified my approach. 
I’ve viewed my career more as a lifestyle and a calling than just a job. I’ve looked at the 
long hours spent as opportunities to do good work. 
 
I very much appreciate and respect the trust you have given me to care for your health 
needs. I thank you for allowing me to be present to care for you during both very difficult 
and joyous times in your lives. I’ve enjoyed our yearly visits during which time I have 
gotten to hear how you and your growing families are doing. It has been a joy to watch 
the babies I’ve delivered grow into productive adults. 
 
The OBGYN Group of Eastern Connecticut will continue to provide you with the highest 
quality of women’s healthcare available. I leave the group in the very capable hands of 
Doctors Michaels-Bogdan, Grieco, Graceffa, and Riddle. We also have four APRNs 
Josie Dumond, Molly Brown, Brianna Owen and Melissa Bartolotta that can serve your 
“in office” needs. Our obstetrics services have been enhanced with outstanding 
midwifery care provided by Alexis Warren, Jessica Bridge, and Kathleen Hazel who also 
provide in office gynecologic care. I encourage you to schedule your next appointment 
with one of them. 
 
I will definitely miss each and every one of you. I am confident that the group with carry 
on my legacy of personal care going forward in the future. I thank you again for allowing 
me to be your physician through the years. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Martin J. Hancock, M.D. 
 

 

 

 


